## **MEDIA/PHOTOGRAPHY CONSENT & RELEASE FORM**

## <u>Creatively Crafted Childcare – The Chill Zone Location</u>

Photographs are such a fun way to keep memories alive!! We would appreciate if parents completed this consent form in order to allow their children to be photographed during special events or normal daily activities organized at The Chill Zone.

In order for a child to have their photograph taken, they must have a parental signed consent form on file at The Chill Zone.

If you do not want to have your child photographed, please do not hesitate to indicate this in the section below. As well, if you do object, please ensure that your child is aware of this.

As the parent of a child/children at The Chill Zone, I agreed to the following: Check all the following that apply:
I understand that my child(ren) whose name(s) are listed below may be photographed at The Chill Zone during normal daycare hours, field trips or activities.
I give permission for my chid(rens) photographs to be used on our social media platforms/newsletters/in classroom and photo albums.
I do not give permission for my child to be photographed.
If you have any questions, please contact us directly at creativelycraftedchildcare@yahoo.com.
Child(rens) Name(s):
Parent Signature:
Date:

Rev2023